
 

 
Town of Scituate, MA 
Hazard Mitigation Plan Update  

Virtual Public Workshop #2 
 

Wednesday, April 6, 2022 
6:00 PM—8:00 PM 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85810324216 

 
Meeting ID: 858 1032 4216 

One tap mobile 
1-929-205-6099 U.S. (New York) 

 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcfCHCZRP3 

 
 

Come learn what the Town has accomplished 
 and hear about planning for the future. 

 

About the Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 
 

The Town of  Scituate is currently updating the 2016 Hazard Mitigation Plan.  This plan is important 
because it helps the Town plan and receive funding for projects that reduce the risk of  injury or     

damage to property from future natural hazard events such as flooding and hurricanes.  The Disaster 
Mitigation Act of  2000 (DMA) places high priority on the continuation of  the planning process after 
the initial submittal, requiring communities to seek and receive re-approval from FEMA in order to  

remain eligible for assistance. 
 

For more information, please visit: 
https://www.scituatema.gov/coastal-management-and-flood-hazard-mitigation/pages/hazard-mitigation-plan-update-2021 

Contact 
 

Kyle Boyd       Craig Pereira 
Director of Planning and Development   Project Manager, Horsley Witten Group, Inc. 
kboyd@scituatema.gov     cpereira@horsleywitten.com 
(781) 545-8808       (401) 272-1717 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85810324216
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcfCHCZRP3

